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Reference: «Current_Claim_Number»
		
Dear «Forename»

Universal credit full service comes to Cambridge on the 17th October 2018. This means that some benefits will be replaced by universal credit including housing benefit. The enclosed leaflet gives you some more information about what benefits it will affect and what you can do to prepare for the change.

This change may not affect you for some time. The leaflet is for information, gives you some practical things you can do to get ready and where you can get help.

Yours sincerely,

Naomi Armstrong

Benefit Manager


Cambridge City Council, PO BOX 130, Cambridge CB2 1BR
Main Switchboard via Type Talk (non-speaking phone): 18001 01223 457000
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